
Texas Capital Bridge Association
                                                              ACBL Unit 207

Monthly Minutes: May 8, 2013

The meeting was called to order by President George Watkins at 2:40.

Members  Present:   George  Watkins,  Joyce  Cooper,  Patty  Webb,  Ken  MacMorran, 
Robert Donathan, Pam Lashelle, and Pat Rutledge. 

Old Business: Robert Donathan presented the financial report for April. It was moved 
and approved to accept the report. Joyce Cooper presented the minutes for April and it 
was moved and approved to accept them.

New Business: Laura Delfield and Gilda Reynolds presented a preview of The Longest 
Day, a national fundraiser for alzheimer’s disease that the ACBL is sponsoring and that 
The Bridge Center is endorsing, and requested that the Board donate a sum of money to 
the event. The Board moved and approved the sum of $500 to be used for food for the 
event.

The last tournament was discussed. It was noted that clean up did not occur as expected 
on Friday and on Sunday. In the future, all food products are to be removed from the site, 
and all garbage is to be removed from the building at the end of each day. The kitchen is 
to be left clean, and the tables are to be lined up as requested by the Center. The Unit  
wants to maintain good working relations with the Center and we are dedicated to fully 
cooperating with the Center to meet their criteria for clean up. 

The turn  out  for  the  Knock Out  teams  was also  discussed.  As at  previous  Sectional 
tournaments, there were not enough Flight A teams to make up a section for play. It was 
moved and approved that in future sectional tournaments, that if not enough top ranked 
teams enter the Knock Outs, then that section will not play. Flights will not be mixed.  
Swiss team entries will be limited to 2000 points per player. 

The I-35 Cup was announced for May 18. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:40.


